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26th. October 1956
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Prof. Kiitsu Sakakibara P. Silapabanleng
NO.61 Nakaokachimachi 1 chome 135 Boripat Road,
Daito-ku Tokyo, Japan. Bangkok, Thailand.

Dear Sen Sei:
In reply to your letter dated Oct. 12, 1956, my wife and I wish
to thank you most cordially for your kind regards and your nice
present, We recall with happy memmory our warm friendship during
the time of your stay in Bangkok., We wish you may pay us another
visit in the near future,
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